
PARK COUNTY SENIOR CENTER BOARD MEETING

August 15, 2022 3:30 PM

REGULAR MEETING

MINUTES

Attendance: Tanya Calhoon, Jeanette Tecca, Lisa Harreld, Leah Murphy, Kateri Nelson, Hannah

Cain

Resident Committee – Dean Nelson gave a nice report and gave some suggestions for new

programs. Also a gentleman, whose name I didn’t catch, offered an idea for monthly music and

jam sessions. The SC community space would be great for providing open space for musicians to

come and play music. This could be done in conjunction with monthly pot luck, possibly a fall

barn dance.

Minutes – Lisa made a motion to approve minutes from July 19, 2022. Tanya seconded. All in

favor.

Agenda – Lisa made a motion to approve the agenda for August 15. Tanya seconded. All in favor.

Property Manager – Hannah Cain, the new property manager, introduced herself and we had a

chance to meet and welcome her. Hannah reported she will have a system for submitting work

orders and completion of requested work, both residential and commercial. Financials will be

sent out on the 10th of the month.

Business Manager – The most recent Silver Tip has been sent out. Nancy Adkins offered help

with creating the Silver Tip articles. Kateri is working on several grant applications, including

Community Closet and URA opportunities. She is working to connect Seniors with Area IV

assistance. Discussion regarding the services we receive from Cat Moody and Associates. We

will work to limit those expenses as much as possible now that we have Hannah’s services. Cat

Moody charges $100 per hour. Leah mentioned that we they are making progress with the new

Trust.

Committees – We need to get committees up and running. We will accept residents to be

committee members. The Program Committee will meet September 6 at 4pm.

Next regular meeting Tuesday, September 20 at 3:30pm.


